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Power line through Park Village
1 message

The Nebel Family <thenebelfamily@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 7, 2015 at 5:00 PM
To: sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com

To Whom It May Concern:

As a resident of Park Village in Rancho Penasquitos, | am in strong disagreement with a power line running
anywhere near the Park Village area. | have grave concerns about traffic and the health of the residents. As
you may be aware, there are numerous studies linking power lines and cancer among children. The traffic in and
out of Park Village would be catastrophic. | will definitely participate in a lawsuit to halt the building of this
power line if the decision is made to proceed.

Regards,

Joseph and Allison Nebel





